
  

 

 

The British Ski Academy invites you to the 
 

ANGLO SCOTTISH CHAMPIONSHIPS  
09 – 11 JANUARY 2023 

 PILA 
AOSTA, ITALY 

Provisional Programme 
Date  Category  Discipline Location/ Piste 
09.01.2023 U10/12 Stubbie Slalom Pila / Vitelli  
09.01.2023 U14/16/18 Slalom Pila / Nuova  
10.01.2023 U10/12 GS Pila / Vitelli 
10.01.2023 U14/16/18 GS Pila / Leissé 
11.01.2023 U10/12 GS/SuperG Pila / Leissé 
11.01.2023 U14/16/18 SuperG Pila / Leissé  

 
Dependent on local conditions, the organising committee reserve the right to amend 
the programme. 

 
 
 
British national seeded (BASS) races for U18, U16, U14, and unseeded races for U12, U10 
will be run under BCR (FIS ICR as amended by GBS). Rules for all competitions and disciplines 
can be found at gbski.com/rules 
 

Team Captains’ Meetings 
 
The first TCM will take place at 1800 on 8th January at the British Ski Academy race office 
and base: Hotel Panoramique, Frazione Pont D'Avisod, 90, 11010 Sarre AO, Italy.  
There will be the opportunity to log in to the first TCM by Zoom. 
 



Bibs will be available at the race office and also from the start area of each day’s event.    
Race bibs for all events will be collected at the end of the second run in the finish area. Bibs 
not returned after the race will result in a £80 penalty to the guardian of the athlete.  
As soon as possible after each day’s racing we will hold the TCM inside the Hermitage 
Restaurant. After the last race we will hold an award ceremony outside the Hermitage. 
 
 
Race Entry Details 
 
All British competitors must be registered with their respective Home Nation (Snowsport 
Scotland, England or Wales).  
 
All competitors must have a current insurance policy that covers them for ski racing. The 
Organising Committee may require proof of insurance such as a valid governing body race 
licence or an independent certificate of insurance. No insurance = No Racing 
 
The Organising Committee reserves the right to refuse SuperG entry to skiers who do not 
possess seed points or who cannot demonstrate a minimum level of competence. Suitable 
evidence may include previous race results or certification from a coach.  
 
All entries should be made via the official online entry system on www.britskiacad.org.uk  
Fees = £65 per day / £170 all three days.  
 
An Entry List will be published on www.gbski.com. Bulletins will be circulated via GBSki, BSA 
social media pages and, from 5 January, an event WhatsApp group. 
 

Online entries will close on 28.12.2022 
 
Refunds  
 
In the case of withdrawal from any event due to injury (prior to the championships) refunds 
will be available on production of a doctor’s letter. Refunds will not be available for adverse 
weather or snow conditions or other circumstances beyond the organiser’s control that 
result in the cancellation of races. The organisers & hill team will do their upmost to ensure 
that all of the races are run in full. 

 
Volunteers and Support 
 
We require a small amount of help from parents & supporters in resort during the races 
with roles such as gate judging and marshalling. Whilst we have a team travelling from the 
UK for the race, we do require additional help the run the races. We anticipate running 
racer slip crews for the SuperG.  
 
Please email: info@britskiacad.org.uk 
 



 
  
Catsuits for Bairns if the weather is fine 
 
The TCM will consider the weather forecast each day and decide whether or not to allow 
the U10/U12s to compete in catsuits. Be prepared. If the weather turns foul, Mini racers 
arriving at the start in catsuits will not be permitted to leave the gate. 
 
Racers are reminded that helmets for giant slalom and superG must conform to GB rules, 
i.e. no soft sides, soft vents, and remove slalom chin guard. 

 
Conduct 
 
The resort have asked that competitors ski in a safe manner on the public pistes, or with due 
regard for the safety and enjoyment of other hill users. In particular please slow down well 
before joining the lift queue. Racers caught skiing dangerously may be excluded from the 
races.  
 
Keep ski-passes with you. No ticket, no lift. 
 
And finally, please, no littering. 
 

Anglo Scottish Championships Organising Team 
 
Malcolm Erskine – Chief of Champs 
Phil Brown – Chief of Race  
Deb Manns – Chief of Calcs 
David Manns – Chief Gatekeeper 
GB technical delegate – to be advised 

 
Race Office  
 
The official race office will be located at the BSA Aosta base: 
 
 Hotel Panoramique, Frazione Pont D'Avisod, 90, 11010 Sarre AO, Italy 
 
From 05 January 2023, for those not attending the TCMs, any questions not answered in the 
bulletins should be addressed to Phil Brown tel:  + 44 (0) 7711083186 (WhatsApp preferred) 
 
Prior to 05 January please address any questions to Malcolm Erskine: 

info@britskiacad.org.uk 

tel:  + 44 (0) 7970495533  (WhatsApp preferred) 


